
 

 

 

 

Twin River Public Schools 

  Budget Hearing Notice 
Notice of Budget Hearing 

Twin River Public School District 

Board of Education 

Monday, September 17th, 2018 – 7:15p.m. 

Room 503 of the West Building at Genoa school, Genoa, Nebraska 

Twin River Public Schools,  
“As an innovative educational system, the mission of the Twin River Public Schools is  

to provide opportunities for individuals to become lifelong learners.” 

The Twin River School District Board of Education will convene in a budget hearing at 
7:15 p.m. on Monday, September 17th, 2018 in Room 503 of the West Building at the 
Genoa school, Genoa, NE.  

The agenda for this budget hearing, which shall be kept continually current, and readily 
available for public inspection at the Twin River Public School District Central Office, 
located at 816 Willard Ave, Genoa, Nebraska, and on the district website . 

 

Posted this 27th  day of August, 2018. 

 

Twin River Public Schools 

Board of Education 






